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Amy,

Reference: HazMat Spill Nolte Pit #1, File No. M-2012-016

As land owner, Puckett Land Company, did not receive notice of a vehicle accident until late last week
that a vehicle had lost control on |-70 near MP 72 and ended up in the |-70 ROW west of the frontage
road. The incident caused the release of approximately 70-100 gallons of diesel fuel, of which a small
portion came onto the referenced mine permit.

The incident was investigated by CDOT-HazMat response and as we understand has been reported to
Colorado Department of Health. Under the direction of CDOT there currently is a clean-up being
completed by CG Environmental, Denver office, of which we understand has the state-wide contract
with CDOT.

We have required of the contractor we will need a certified report with soil samples ensuring that the
clean-up is totally acceptable to the land owner. We will provide you with a copy once it is complete.

If you have questions, please let us know.

Chuck Whiteman
Consultant
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